
 

 

 

NOTICE OF FINDING OF NO SIGNFICANT IMPACT  

 

October 17, 2024 

 

City of Saint Paul 

1400 City Hall Annex 

25 West Fourth Street 

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102 

651-266-6565 

 

This notice shall satisfy the procedural requirements for activities to be undertaken by the 

City of Saint Paul. 

 

FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT 

 

The City of Saint Paul has determined that the project to build a duplex at 965 Marion Street will 

have no significant impact on the human environment.  Therefore, an Environmental Impact 

Statement under the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969 (NEPA) is not required.  

Additional project information is contained in the Environmental Review Record (ERR) on file 

at the City of Saint Paul, 1400 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street, Saint Paul, MN 55102 and 

will be made available for in-person viewing or copying from 8 AM through 12 PM and 1 PM 

and 4 PM on Wednesdays and Thursdays and electronically upon request to 

kady.dadlez@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

 

Any individual, group, or agency may submit written comments on the ERR to the City of Saint 

Paul, Department of Planning and Economic Development, Attn: Kady Dadlez, 1400 City Hall 

Annex, 25 West Fourth Street, Saint Paul, MN 55102 or to kady.dadlez@ci.stpaul.mn.us. All 

comments received by October 31, 2024 will be considered by the City of Saint Paul. Comments 

should specify which Notice they are addressing.   

 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL CERTIFICATION 

 

The City of Saint Paul certifies to HUD that Yasmine Robinson in her capacity as Planning 

Director and in her official capacity as Certifying Officer consents to accept the jurisdiction of 

the Federal Courts if an action is brought to enforce responsibilities in relation to the 

environmental review process and that these responsibilities have been satisfied.  HUD’s 

approval of the certification satisfies its responsibilities under NEPA and related laws and 

authorities. 

 

Certifying Officer: 

Yasmine Robinson, 

Planning Director 

yasmine.robinson@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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